
Public Notice | Pānui
Jet Boating New Zealand Otago Branch, Hāwea River 
5 Knot Uplifting
Public Notice is hereby given pursuant to Queenstown Lakes District Navigation and 
Safety Bylaws 2018 that Bylaws 9, 31 and 43 have been uplifted to allow jetboat access to 
the Hāwea River.

Date: 	  Sunday 14 April 2019

Time: 	  9.00am until 5.00pm

Location:	  Hāwea River

Only those craft operated by members of Jet Boating New Zealand are exempt from the 
provisions of the Bylaws. The safety of all participants lies with Jet Boating New Zealand. 

Dated at Queenstown, 3 April 2019
M A Black, Harbourmaster
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